
 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Tumbulgum Public School 
Project update  |  May 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

An example of flexible a learning space 

What is happening at Tumbulgum Public School? 

A project is underway to rebuild Tumbulgum Public School after it was damaged by floods in early 2022. Students will remain 
in their temporary demountable school until a long-term solution is finalised. 

Current status 

 Tumbulgum Public School is considered a high flood evacuation risk by the SES and Tweed Shire Council have expressed 
concerns about a new school being built on the existing site.  

 Tumbulgum Public School will have sections of their existing school refurbished, as an interim solution. 

Next steps 

 SINSW Asset Management Unit (AMU) have commenced the scope and will developed a timeline for refurbishment works 
of the flood damaged school. 

 Students will then move into their refurbished school at Tumbulgum Public School. 
 
A commitment to rebuild Tumbulgum Public School in the long term remains.  SINSW continues to seek advice from the NRRC 
relating to the rollout of their various housing program strategies to ensure our school infrastructure meet the long-term 
needs of the community, the SES and Tweed Shire Council. 
 
We thank the community for their patience. 
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